David Johnston

From: Enquiry

Sent: 05 September 2019 17:39

To: FOI HSCB

Ce: Ken Moore

Subject: FW: Freedom of Information request - Services commissioned by HSCB from

voluntary and community organisations 1045 19

Further e-mail.

Carol

From: Jimmy Hamill [mailto:request-600590-666blacd @whatdotheyknow.com]
Sent: 30 August 2019 15:36

To: Enquiry
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Services commissioned by HSCB from voluntary and community
organisations

Dear Health and Social Care Board for Northern Ireland,
This request relates to the services commissioned within Northern Ireland by HSCB.

Extract below is from HSCB website:
http://www.hscboard.hscni.net/our-work/commissioning/

“The HSCB also commissions services from voluntary and community organisations. This feeds directly into local
economies and is responsive to local demands. We are also exploring opportunities to secure provision from social
enterprises, and to encourage and build social capital through community development opportunities..”

[1] Can you provide listing of services commissioned by HSCB from voluntary & community organisations and from
social enterprises for the following years:
- from 1st April 2016 to 31st March 2017
- from 1st April 2017 to 31st March 2018
- from 1st April 2018 to 31st March 2019 Can the listing provide the following:
organisation name
value of service commissioned
whether service is recurring or non-recurring

Yours faithfully,

Jimmy Hamill

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
request-600590-666blacd@whatdotheyknow.com

Is Enquiry.hsch@hscni.net the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to Health and Social Care Board
for Northern Ireland? If so, please contact us using this form:

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change request/new?body=health and social care board for northern irela
nd




Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright
policies:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers

For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read the latest advice from the ICO:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-guidance-for-authorities

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's
FOI page.




